
Nurse practitioners (NPs) are at the forefront of 
combating the COVID-19 crisis, leading efforts to 
test, diagnose and treat patients and to prevent the 
spread of the disease in communities nationwide. 
Providing care to those who need it most — in 
their homes; in primary, acute, specialty and long-
term care settings; and on screen, using telehealth 
—  NPs are meeting patients where the need is 
greatest. The American Association of Nurse 
Practitioners® (AANP) joins with a grateful nation 
in recognizing NPs for their leadership, putting 
the health of patients ahead of their own, and 
we honor those who lost their lives in service to 
patients. This National Nurse Practitioner Week, 
we salute you. 

TODAY. TOMORROW. TOGETHER.
NPs MOVING FORWARD:

#NPWEEK NOVEMBER 8–14, 2020

Visit aanp.org to learn more. NPPs
WeChooseC

.org


